Frilling, Tara

From: David Annino <anninosurvey@att.net>

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 8:20 AM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Taxing service businesses such as engineering, surveying and architecture would be detrimental to the development
industry. Development is starting to make a comeback and this could grind it to a halt. It would be especially
devastating to sole proprietors and small businesses that don't have the resources to dedicate to the unbillable time this
would take up.

David Annino <anninosurvey@att.net>
39 Lords Lane
Deep River




